
SBE&RCT’S

CAMBRIDGE INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL,

BARSHI 2024-25

                      “The best way to predict your future is to create it”

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that we are almost on the verge of 

concluding the academic year successfully. We thank each one of you 

wholeheartedly for the exemplary support you have given us in our 

endeavors during last year. We look forward to your continued support 

in future too.

The details are provided below for your reference

1. Open Day is on 29/03/2024. Time 10:00 am To 12:00 noon.

2. Kindly clear the School Fees dues on or before 29/03/2024. If paid 

kindly ignore.

3. The new academic year 2024-25 shall commence from 3rd April 

2024.

4. Summer Vacation for Grade I to VIII will be from 1st May 2024 to 2nd

June 2024.

5. The school shall reopen after summer vacation for Grade I to VIII on 

3rd June 2024.

Note: It’s mandatory for Students to wear School Uniform.

Thanking you.

Mrs. Neeta Katyare


